P-04-525 Funding for CREST Awards in Wales - Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 21.04.2015

Dear Kayleigh

My apologies that I have not responded earlier but I have been on sick leave for the last month due to operation.

Following up from the letter from Mrs Hart I believe that this issue which was submitted via petition has been resolved for 2014–15 and believe that funding for the future is under discussion with the British Science Association

Best wishes

Cerian Angharad